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THE CARNATION 
 

The carnation comes   
 in several different       
colors, which convey    
different meanings,  
much like roses. A pink carnation 
means affection, while a red         
carnation means óI love you.ô 
 

White carnations mean pure love, 
striped carnations mean regret that a 
love is not shared, and yellow means 
rejection 

I Have a Dream 

is a public speech delivered by       
American civil rights activist, Martin  
Luther King Jr., during the March on 
Washington for jobs and freedom on 
August 28, 1963, in which he calls for 
an end to racism in the United 
States and called for civil and        
economic rights.  

Delivered to over 250,000 civil rights 
supporters from the steps of the     
Lincoln Memorial in Washington, D.C., 
the speech was a defining moment of 
the civil rights movement.  
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Activity Happenings ...  
 

Happy and Healthy 2018, to all!  

Hope the holidays were happy for all! Our Residents had a jam packed December and they have 

many of you to thank! We were lucky this December and the weather was expectantly well until 

the last few days of December. We had some exciting outings, which included our monthly trip 

to the Dollar Tree and  Elk Grove Theatres, and a delicious holiday lunch at Dengios Restaurant. 

The rest of the month, we spent welcoming many wonderful guests both young and old.  

During the festive month we had many visitors, including carolers from the youth groups of St. 

John the Baptist, Assumption Church, Ascension of Our Lord, St. Demetrios, Chicago, the    

children of Koraes School, the children of Holy Cross Greek School and the children of St. 

Johnôs Guardian Angels school.  Many of these groups came bearing treats for our residents.     

A special thank you to all from our Greek American staff and residents for making this holiday 

season a memorable one.  

December also marked our Resident Family Brunch and Auxiliary Bake Sale and Raffle.      

Residents, family and staff spent an afternoon sharing a delicious holiday meal, buying some 

holiday baked goodies and singing along to some holiday songs with our entertainer, Niko. We 

would also like to thank our monthly visitors for their continued generosity and support; St.              

Haralambos, Friends and the Ladies of Achladokampos came bearing treats, good company and 

lots of love for our residents. We truly appreciate you all!  We plan on continuing the fun in  

January. Make sure to check out our February newsletter.  

     May you all have a very happy, healthy and prosperous New Year!  

                    ȾŬɚɐ ɉɟɞɜɘŬ! -The Life Enrichment Department     

660 Lake Cook Road  
Deerfield, IL  

Phone: 847-940-0777 

   
 
 
 

1913 Waukegan Road  
          Glenview, IL 
             Phone: 847-486-1988 

         Hours: Mon-Sun 6amï 4pm 

Did you know é. 
 

Hellenic Foundation and the Hellenic Bar Association have joined forces to of-
fer assistance to low-income  Greek Americans in the Chicago area with vari-
ous legal questions,  concerns and issues.  These services are available by ap-
pointment every 2nd Saturday of the month at the office of the Hellenic Foun-
dation.  The October date is Saturday, October 14.  Please see the      below 
flyer for further information. 



 

Epiphany  
 

The Feast of the Holy Theophany (Epiphany) of  
our Lord God and Savior Jesus Christ is celebrated 
each year on January 6. The Feast commemorates 
the Baptism of Christ and the divine revelation of the 
Holy Trinity. At the Baptism of Christ, all three  
Persons of the Holy TrinityðFather, Son, and Holy 
Spiritðwere made manifest. Thus, the name of the 
Feast is    Epiphany, meaning manifestation, or  
Theophany, meaning manifestation of God.  
 

The Biblical story of the Baptism of Christ is recorded in all four of the 
Gospels: Matthew 3, Mark 1:1-9, Luke 3:21-22, and John 1:31-34. 
 

John the Baptist, the cousin of Jesus and the one chosen by God to proclaim His 
coming, was preaching in the wilderness and was baptizing all who would respond 
to his message calling for repentance. As he was doing this, John was directing the 
people toward the one who would baptize them with the Holy Spirit (Matthew 3:11). 
The Scriptures tell us that Jesus came from Galilee to John at the Jordan to be   
baptized by him. Initially,  John would not do this, saying that Jesus should baptize 
him. Jesus said to John, ñLet it be so now; for it is proper for us in this way to fulfill  
all righteousness (3:15). John consented and baptized Jesus. 

for  
An afternoon  with the         

dynamic duo of   

Nicholas Gage 
Investigative journalist and 

renowned author of  

Eleni  
and other best sellers 

 
 

and daughter 

Eleni Gage  
Freelance writer and  

distinguished author of  

North of Ithaka  
And other notable books and articles  

SATURDAY, MARCH 3, 2018  

For further information please call                        
our Committee office at 847-465-133 

 

Thank you to all our Giving Tree Donors  
 

  On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff and volunteers,  
  we extend our deepest appreciation to all the individuals,  
  youth groups, Philoptochos chapters and other groups that  
  purchased Christmas presents for all our residents! 

 

 

 

 


